
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-1871
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 8:25:01 AM

 
 

From: salbright2@aol.com <salbright2@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2020 9:35 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Icebreaker Windpower, Inc. Case # 16-1871-El-BGN
 
Good Morning OPSB,
 
Whether or not you allow feathering of turbines at night during migration, the risk of explosions and fires
remains the same. The desecration of Lake Erie, drinking water for 11 million people around the lake,
inability to extinguish fires (due to location and height of turbines, blade throw, winter snow and ice
storms, and more) will be what Ohio has to live with, the legacy of the OPSB. However, there are three
other U.S,. states and also a Canadian province that will also be horribly impacted with no protection or
recourse. One can only hope that multiple delays will eventually prevent this horrific project from ever
being built. However, that would still be at the cost of $50 million or more of tax payer's money. I will
never understand the logic or reasoning that led to this project proposal being permitted in the first place.
 
Please post these photos with my comments.
 
Respectfully,
Suzanne Albright
Great Lakes Wind Truth

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FWindEnergysAbsurd%2Fphotos%2Fpcb.3481953875182363%2F3481942798516804%2F%3Ftype%3D3%26__tn__%3DHH-R%26eid%3DARAy_OG3uNbzr0BBekmlAiQKh1qiUlMKDayMnx2qI62zTzH6DsTnxtAKEsDlryidQa9Y-ybGbHUK6mMi%26__xts__%255B0%255D%3D68.ARB461SdIevtzYzU241IShEcOuM2Jekcf1kzaBzHXcFHFPQI42S_y5uRap2KgZtIdcrTV-N3wMjd9tbTMOeWWQRqd5UK8NWxCekFPfODH2-Vu5zLlmOuzRQjAIDLzfqg9GzmQX2rpgLdG-XVMeA1tjdlic3WSEUa7OV5XvWQDwJbxt3lH8afzNZz42QcKJ58hrIHeOPSvisrQOJF_cFm23e9Q6n1VekTvhVaHsWQFyW6meQxp59goZGxbwruEuzCroa2T7jpubwrhS23PPF68EV195BPL95_--3G26__XVWSq8dmb9LyGrkSwlAuYOPLTHh62QUKvZpFmSsswz8bw9qLCAAS6ur4bzrLgfSXSTh8HWSbGKDELOfz&data=02%7C01%7Ccontactopsb%40puco.ohio.gov%7Cd9a9af624d154aa9bdf508d847695ae0%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C637337865107875681&sdata=O79xgmK2SZrQD3GtvyeyL%2FIOVblcVUkIov4JXkk4%2BsU%3D&reserved=0
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